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Update to Students: 7/13/2020 
Good afternoon- 
We hope everyone is doing well and has been able to enjoy the summer and have some fun in a safe 
manner. As COVID cases continue to climb in California, we want to provide some updates on FRC’s 
plan to reopen as well as other pertinent information as you prepare for fall. 
  
Meet Your 2020 – 2021 Student Body Officers 
Jesse, George, Julia and Angelina are excited to connect with new and returning students! Join the 
Zoom meeting next Wednesday at 11am. This is a great opportunity to say hi, ask questions and share 
your ideas! Check the website, FRC app and social media later this week for more information. 
  
Campus Opening and Fall Classes 
Administration met with representatives from Plumas County Public Health and Environmental Health 
last Thursday to tour a classroom set up to accommodate social distancing as well as other areas of 
campus and a dorm room.  They were complementary of our planning and thought process for 
developing an opening plan.  We discussed sanitizing and cleaning procedures, distancing measures 
including foot-traffic flow, PPE that will be supplied and plans to safely return students to campus 
including COVID testing. The campus opening plan will be adjusted with their input and shared as a 
draft with the campus community. 
Dr. Lerch will be meeting with the Council on Instruction next week to discuss fall classes. The goal is to 
provide as much face to face instruction as possible while following state and local regulations. The 
Council will discuss classes that can be taught online, which classes and labs need to meet face to face 
and potential hybrid models. Changes are likely to occur to the schedule. More information will be 
forthcoming. 
  
FRC Board Adopts Resolution Rejecting Racism and Supporting Diversity 
Fostering a climate of inclusivity and supporting diversity is a top priority for Feather River College. 
Read more HERE. 
Both your Student Trustee, Angelina Wilson and Student Body President, Jesse Williams were in 
attendance for this special virtual meeting. 
  
Athletics 
On Thursday, the CCCAA Board of Directors approved implementation of its Contingency Plan which 
means all intercollegiate athletics will shift to the spring season. “Early Spring” programs at FRC include 
Women’s Cross Country, Football, Women’s Volleyball, Men’s and Women’s Soccer and Men’s and 
Women’s Basketball. “Late Spring” programs include Baseball, Softball, Beach Volleyball and Women’s 
Track. The college has not yet received an update from the National Intercollegiate Rodeo Association 
regarding Men’s and Women’s Rodeo seasons for 2020-2021. 
  
Financial Aid 
2020-2021 FAFSAs received by 7/07 have been processed and awards/notifications have been sent to 
students via email and are viewable in MyFRC. 2020-2021 FAFSA’s received 7/08 through 7/14 will be 
uploaded into our system this week. Students should check their email (FRC and personal) and student 
portal regularly for updates and reach out if they have questions about outstanding requirements. 
Summer disbursements are being processed with checks being mailed to students at the address we 
have on file in MyFRC. 
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Disability Support Services 
Students with disabilities should email Director Sarah Dimick at sdimick@frc.edu to register with DSPS 
and/or set up fall accommodations. Learn more about the Disability Support Program for Students 
HERE 
 
As a reminder, updates are posted on the FRC homepage in a red box labeled “COVID-19 Updates”. 
Please continue to do your part and practice social distancing and wear a face covering when in public. 
It takes the effort of everyone! Be safe and stay healthy! 
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